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PROPOSED LAND USE BYLAW AND PROPOSED MUNICIPAL 

DEVELOPMENT PLAN UPDATE 

 

County of Vermilion River, Kitscoty, AB   

 

The County of Vermilion River is providing this update in regards to Proposed Land Use 

Bylaw 25-05 and the Municipal Development Plan Bylaw 25-06. 

 

Council will be receiving information provided from the public hearing in regards to this 

matter at the May 6th, 2025 Regular Council meeting. No further action will be taken in 

regards to this matter at this time aside from the following. 

 

Council will be moving forward with a public information session: 

June 11, 2025  

7:00 PM   

Kitscoty Community Hall 

Jane Dauphinee from Municipal Planning Services Ltd will be on 

hand to answer any questions in regards to the Land Use Bylaw and 

Municipal development Plan  

 

All  are invited to attend.  Accurate information will be provided with the opportunity to 

engage with your questions pertaining to these bylaws.    

Why Wait?  June 11 provides time for the agriculture community to finish their spring 

operations, and the development community to review these documents and increase 

awareness of the proposed bylaws.   

 

Council would like to thank everyone who has provided feedback to date in regards to 

this matter and we look forward to continued engagement on this topic. 

 

On behalf of Reeve Marty Baker and County Council 

 

 

Media inquiries may be directed to: 

Planning 

County of Vermilion River     planning@county24.com 


